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Dear Health committee,

As a Queensland resident I ask that you take seriously the request to reject the latest Rob Pyne bill which aims
 to reform our abortion laws. Our abortion laws are in place to protect women and unborn children, please do
 not support something which will change this.

I want to give stand up for the voiceless unborn children whose lives are important and for the vulnerable
 women who are and will be pregnant.  Rob Pyne does not represent me, and he does not represent my family or
 friends. I do not support his bill and I ask that neither do you.

Thank you,

Charissa White

Sent from my iPhone
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